
O F F I C E R S  

President- Rev. Forrest B. Chilton 

                     fchilton@insightbb.com                      

Vice President– Charlie Scott 

                    cscott@insightbb.com 

Secretary--  Chuck Scott  

          Chuck.scott@insightbb.com                        

Treasurer-  Scott Giltner 

                    stgilt@earthlink.net 

Registrar-   Joe Parish 

                     jparish@insightbb.com                       

Chaplain-   Richard Bierman 

                    rbierman@insightbb.com 

Historian-   Neal Hammon 

                    nohammon@earthlink.net 

Chancellor- Carl Ludwig 

                    springstone@att.net 

C.G. Commander– Dennis Scott 

                    Garand_guy@juno.com 

 Commander Emeritus- Ed Myles 

                    myles12@bellsouth.net 

Newsletter- Charlie Scott 

                    cscott@insightbb.com 

Webmaster–Tom Higgins 

                     thiggins@insightbb.com               

 Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter 
Sons of the American Revolution 

December 2011 Volume 4 Issue 12 

                                   Chapter Monthly Newsletter 

 

 

 

Isaac Shelby 

Veterans Day Parade 

Members of the Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter marched in the Louisville Veterans 

Day Parade. (L-R) Scott Giltner, Dennis Scott, Joe Parish, Chuck Scott, Bob 

Bynum and Tom Higgins. Charlie Scott and Forrest Chilton were also there. 

Charlie took the picture and Forrest joined the group along the route. 

GIS members at Volunteer Appreciation Luncheon sponsored 

by the NSSAR. (L-R) Tom Higgins, Bob Bynum, Alex Probus, 

Joe Parish, Noble Roberts, Chuck Scott and Larry Selby. 

Heather French Henry, Miss America 

2000, and Noble Roberts with the 

Miss America crown. The picture 

was taken at a recent Veterans Day 

event at Lawrenceburg, KY where 
our chapter mascot was the featured 

speaker.  
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Dennis Scott with a  George Rogers Clark Flag at a 

point of the Ohio River where Corn Island once 

stood. An ancestor of Dennis, a member of the     

Illinois Regiment, was with the George Rogers Clark 

troops that conquered the Northwest Territories.  

Vic Bitter with his Grandson, Logan Beaver. 

 

Vic made a talk at Blackacre which included 

William Tyler's deployment with George Rogers 
Clark into the Illinois territory in 1779 and 1780.  
 
Logan, you and your Grandfather look great!  
 
You are welcome to take part in any of our activities. 

We can always use another flag carrier or someone 
to play the drums! 



Scott Giltner made a presentation about the long-rifle at a second     

grade class of the Highland Latin School. The class had just read 

a story about a pioneer family. The book had a fairly detailed 

description of how the father would prepare and load his gun for 

hunting. So Scott gave a presentation on early firearms, all the 
tools required, and how a muzzleloader was loaded and fired. 
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Highland Latin School Presentation 

Hardin County Department of Justice 

Members of the Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter traveled to Elizabethtown, KY to give three presentations to youths who 

were either undergoing treatment or were locked up in the Regional Detention Center. We displayed items that were 

period correct with Revolutionary War times. We also did a flag folding and discussed our flag collection. The student 

inmates were attentive, took part in our discussions and seemed as if they enjoyed this diversion from their normal day. 

We wish them the best of luck in the future.  
 

Members making this event were: Rev. Forrest Chilton, Dennis Scott, Joe Parish, Chuck Scott, Bob Bynum and Charlie 

Scott 

Bob Bynum and Joe Parish display the    

Bennington Flag as Forrest Chilton tells the 

young people about each of our flags. 

 Department of Juvenile Justice sign, Elizabethtown, KY. 
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Patriot Harrison Taylor Grave Marking, Hartford, KY 

Due to inclement weather, our service for Patriot Harrison Taylor was held inside. The SAR grave marker had been set earlier. 

Thanks to members of the Lt. Robert Moseley Chapter and DAR members for their assistance in this ceremony. 

 

 Pictured above are:  Front row: (L-R)  Tom Higgins, Rev. Forrest Chilton, Charlie Scott and Junior Murdock.  

Back row: (L-R)  Bob Bynum, Maurice Worthington (LRM),  John Jones (LRM), Robert Brooks (LRM), Marshall Wilkins, 
Scott Giltner, Dennis Scott and Joe Parish. 

Stone of        

Harrison Taylor 

Lt. Robert Moseley Chapter members (L-R) 

John Jones, Robert Brooks and Maurice 

Worthington. 

DAR members: (L-R)  Susan Lewis-Cox’s 

Station DAR, Theresa Jones-Captain William 

Rowan DAR, Brenda Kabler-DAR and      

descendant of Patriot Taylor, Melissa Taylor 

Panzeca-Descendant and member of the 
Mairemont DAR, Cincinnati, Ohio and Sandra 

Taylor-Ft. Hartford DAR Chapter. 



http://gissar.home.insightbb.com/ 

                                                   Calendar of Events 

 December 1     Monthly meeting at the Fire-Fresh Bar-B-Que    

                           Food at 6PM--Meeting at 7 PM 

 

December 2-3  Battle of the Great Bridge--Norfolk, Virginia 

 

December  10   Wreaths across America--Zachary Taylor Cemetery,  Louisville  

                           Service at 11:45 AM--Arrive no later than 11:15 AM 

 

December 13   Annual pot-luck dinner meeting at the Stratton Center--Shelbyville, KY    Pot-luck Dinner @ 6 PM 

                          Chapter will furnish meat and drinks.   

 

January 5         Monthly meeting--Shelbyville Library  7 PM 

                          Fire Fresh Bar-B-Que at 5:45 

 

January 14-15   Battle of the Cowpens--231st anniversary--Spartanburg County, S.C. 

 

February  2        Monthly meeting --Shelbyville Library  7 PM 

                            Fire Fresh Bar-B-Que at 5:45 

 

February 10-12  Battle of Kettle Creek--Washington, GA 
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Merry Christmas 

Scott Giltner, his wife Terry, and children Lara Rose, Elizabeth and Andrew 

set out flags by Veterans graves at Cave Hill Cemetery. 

Chuck Scott headed a small 

group that placed about 1600 

flags in his neighborhood to 

honor our military Veterans. 

 
Chuck’s was rewarded when 

several neighbors stopped 

their cars to say thank you 

and Veterans saluted as the 

passed by. 


